
Bdote Learning Center
Masking Guidance Updated 3/21/2022

Bdote Learning Center is moving into a new stage of Covid protocol.  The Covid-19

numbers through testing data provided by Hennepin County indicate that the virus has

dropped to an acceptable level of management within the district.  Bdote Learning

Center has provided two clinics for school age children and will continue to work with

partners within the Minneapolis community to provide more opportunities for Covid-19

vaccination.  This will allow Bdote Learning Center to safely loosen its masking policy

starting Monday, March 28th and will only require staff and students to mask in the

following areas or events.

1. Any transportation to or from school that is facilitated by Bdote Learning Center.

A. Busses

B. Vans

C. Cabs

D. Bdote Vans

2. All school gatherings in the gym or a group of more than 50 in the gym

We will continue to monitor the Covid-19 numbers in Hennepin county and any new

mutations of the virus.  Temperature checks will still be done at the door before students

get to class.    If your student is sick, especially if they have a fever please do not send

them to school.  This is for your child’s safety and for the community's safety.  We want

to thank the families and are excited to see talking mouths speaking Ojibwe and

Dakota!

Would you be interested in a mobile clinic offered through Minneapolis Public Health?

This clinic can provide Covid-19 vaccinations and examines for other immunizations.

The estimated date would take place mid April.

YES  Name:________________________________________Date_______

Phone Number ________________________________________________




